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Update, Monday, 3 September 
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Hoskyns Road will be closed between Jones Road and Maddisons Road from 

27 August to 12 April next year for contractors to lay a sewer main down the 

middle of the road.   

Selwyn District Council Asset Engineer Transportation Mark Chamberlain says 

the work is necessary to progress the development of Izone and closing the 

road is considered the safest option.   

During the closure the contractors (Sicon/BG Contracting) will maintain access 

to residents and businesses along Hoskyns Road and the road will be open 

over the Christmas break.  

Signs are being installed at each end of the closure to warn motorists. 

Motorists will be directed along Maddisons Road, Weedons Ross Road and 

Jones Road during the closure. 

Those travelling from Darfield to Rolleston can use the Aylesbury Road - Wards 

Road route which adds 1km to the journey. 

Any queries or concerns should be directed to Asset Engineer Transportation 

Mark Chamberlain, 347 2858. 

Ends 

For more information, contact Selwyn District Council Asset Manager Transportation 

Mark Chamberlain, 347 2858. 

 


